Rachel Tibbetts

From: judith vickars

Sent: 08 March 2021 17:13
To: Planning

Subject: Re: Ref 21/00369/F

My full postal address is 9 park close
Kirtlington
Ox5 3hr

Judith Vickars
On Mon, 8 Mar 2021 at 16:10, Planning <Planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> wrote:

Good afternoon

Thank you for your comments regarding the above application.

Please could you provide your full postal address in order for me to process the comment.
Kind regards

From: judith vickars

Sent: 06 March 2021 08:04

To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref 21/00369/F

I would like to support the application to turn the shop into a residence. Whilst local amenities are important |
don’t think a shop is ever going to be a viable business in Kirtlington. Ever since the co op opened in bletchingdon it
has been impossible to compete with the opening hours the prices and the range of goods on offer.

No small shop can offer the same amount of choice and stock as a national chain with its supply contacts.

Judith Vickars

Judith

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



Judith



